Hello,

My name is Aaron Blashill, and I'm a graduate student conducting an on-line study examining eating behaviors in gay men.  I have had some difficulty obtaining participants, and was hoping that you would be willing to forward on the message below on to gay men who may be interested in completing the study.  

Best,

Aaron

To Whom It May Concern:
 
            Greetings, my name is Aaron Blashill, and I'm a graduate student in the Clinical Psychology Ph.D. program at Saint Louis University.  I, along with my faculty advisor, Dr. Vander Wal, am conducting a study examining eating behavior in gay men.  The current study has been approved by the IRB at Saint Louis University.  Your institution may have its own regulations regarding outside researchers collecting data from its student body; if so, please check with your intuition's IRB regarding the appropriateness of the current study.  We are hoping that you would be willing to assist us in our research.  The study is a collection of several questions which are available to complete via an on-line survey.  The estimated time to complete the survey is 20 minutes.  To show our appreciation to those who complete the survey, we will donate $1 per student who successfully completes the survey to the Human Rights Campaign (HRC), which is the largest gay-rights organization in the United States.  If you would be willing to forward this message to your student members, and/or announce our study at one of your meetings, we would greatly appreciate it.  If you have any questions of concerns, feel free to contact myself (Blashill@slu.edu) or Dr. Vander Wal (jillonv@yahoo.com).  You can access the on-line survey by copying and pasting the following link:
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s.aspx?sm=pGodm2sxW1bP7iAkLUPzaw_3d_3d
 
 
 
Best regards,
 
Aaron J. Blashill, M.S. & Jillon S. Vander Wal, Ph.D.
 
